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EC-PINE 
DEODORANT 
CLEANER

CLEANER-DISINFECTANT-DEODORIZER-FUNGICIDE-VIRUCIDE-
NETTOYEUR-

DESINFECTANT-DEODORANT-FONGICIDE-VIRUCIDE

(HOSPITAL SANITIZER)/ASSAINISSEUR POUR HOPITAUX)

COMMERCIAL/COMMERCIALE

CAUTION/ATTENTION

CORROSIVE/CORROSIF

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING/LIRE L'ETIQUETTE AVANT L'EMPLOI

REGISTRATION NO./NO. D'REGISTREMENT  22645 
 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT/LOI SUR LES PRODUITS ANTIPARASITAIRES

GUARANTEE/GARANTIE:
Octyl Decyl Dimethyl Ammonium-
chloride...................................0.469%
Dioctyl Dimethyl Ammonium chloride.........0.188%
Didecyl Dimethyl Ammonium-
chloride...................................0.282%

 
Alkyl (C12, 40%; C14, 50%; C16, 10%)
Dimethyl Benzyl Ammonium-
chloride...................................0.625%

4 L        20 L

LOT NO.

Enviro-Clean Inc. 
2301 7th Ave 
Regina, Sk. 

S4R 1C6

(306) 352-5326



USE DIRECTIONS

A proven "one-step" cleaner - disinfectant - sanitizer -
fungicide mildewstat - virucide in the presence of moderate
amounts of organic soil.

Apply to walls, floors and other hard, non-porous surfaces such
as tables, chairs, countertops, sinks and bedframes with a cloth,
mop so as to thoroughly wet surfaces.  For heavily soiled areas,
a preliminary cleaning is required.  Prepare a fresh solution
daily or when used solution becomes visibly dirty.

HOSPITAL SANITIZER:  Use 1:83 or 12 mL per Liter of water. 
Effective against a broad spectrum of gram negative and gram
positive organisms as presented by:  Pseudomonas aeruginosa,
Staphylococcus aureus, Salmonella choleraesuis, Escherichia coli,
Serratia marcescens, Klebsiella pneumonia, Enterobacter
aerogenes, Salmonella schottmuelleri, Streptococcus faecalis,
Shigella dysenteria, Brevibacterium ammoniagenes.

DISINFECTION:  To disinfect hard, non-porous surfaces, treated
surfaces must remain wet for 10 minutes.

FOR SCHOOLS, NON-MEDICAL INDUSTRIAL AND INSTITUTIONAL USES:  Use
1:30 or 32 mL per Litre of water.  Delivers excellent cleaning
and germicidal effectiveness.  It is effective against
Staphylococcus, aureus, Salmonella choleraesuis and Escherichia
coli, and an effective fungicide against Trichophton
mentogrophytes (the athlete's foot fungus) when used on surfaces
in areas such as locker rooms, dressing rooms, shower and bath
area, exercise facilities etc.

VIRUCIDAL PERFORMANCE:  Effective against the following viruses: 
Influenza A/Brazil, Herpes Simplex and Vaccinia, on Inanimate
environmental surfaces.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if
swallowed.  Avoid contamination of food.

FIRST AID:  In case of contact, immediately flush eyes or skin
with plenty of water for at least 15 minutes.  For eyes, GET
MEDICAL ATTENTION.  If swallowed, drink milk, egg whites, gelatin



solution, or if these are not available, drink large quantities
of water.  GET MEDICAL ATTENTION IMMEDIATELY.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

 ******************************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 
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